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Wednesday 29th November 2023 
 

Dear Families, 
 
FRIDAY 8th DECEMBER 2023 – Christmas Activities Day 
 
Our wonderful PTA have organised a Christmas Day for us on Friday 8th December.  There 
will be a number of things happening on that day.   The PTA are asking for a donation of 
£3.50 towards the event – this can be paid via the PTA events app from Friday 1st December. 
Everyone who buys a ‘ticket’ will be entered in to a raffle to for some great gift voucher 
vouchers for entry to bubbles world of play. 
 
Father Christmas and Mrs Claus will be visiting our outdoor classroom and all children will 
go out to visit and receive a gift.  They will also be bringing their reindeer with them and all 
the children will go to see the reindeer and I’m sure some elves will be there to help talk 
about the reindeer and answer any questions we might have.   We do need permission for 
your children to visit the reindeer – who will be fully supervised by their elves who’ve 
carried out a risk assessment too. This will be sent out via the app.  
 
We are inviting everyone to come to school in their Christmas Jumpers on this day – worn 
over our school PE kit / tracksuit as we will also hold our traditional ‘Santa Dash’ which this 
year will be more of a Christmas Jumper Dash, children are of course welcome to wear a 
Santa hat if they have one!  Our Junior Leadership Team have been thinking about local 
charities that we could support – and they are asking if donations could be made to the 
Liverpool Heart and Chest Hospital Charity – there is a link on the School App for this if you 
feel like you or other family members are able to support.  If the weather is poor on the day 
we will have to rearrange our run for another day.  
 
The children will be completing some reindeer inspired work back in class and Mrs Marsh is 
organising some prizes for the best work completed during the day.   
 
Our PTA will also be holding a Tuck Shop after school to help them with their fundraising – 
this will be on the large yard at the back of school after the children have been dismissed. 
Payments will be via cash or card. 
 
It looks like we will all have a fantastic day ! Thank you in advance to all our PTA voulnteers 
for their hard work in organising this event for us. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
David Delaney 
Head Teacher 


